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To: DENR Region 3 <r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Admin 4a <admin-4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region
<mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, CDD CALABARZON <cdd.denr4a@gmail.com>

Good day!

This email pertains to our urgent request for your inputs to the National Implementation Report for the Wetlands
Component of the South China Sea - Strategic Action Programme (SCS-SAP). We would appreciate receiving your
response on or before October 15.

Attached is the scanned copy of the Memorandum stating the said request. Also forwarded is the Word file of the NIR,
which is also downloadable from: https://bit.ly/3ovBWIo.

For questions or concerns, please contact Ms. Lei thru 09396144111.

Thank you.

Caves, Wetlands and other Ecosystems Division
BIODIVERSITY MANAGEMENT BUREAU
Department of Environment and Natural Resources
Ninoy Aquino Parks and Wildlife Center,
1100 Diliman Quezon City, Philippines
Telephone: (+63 2) 8925-8951 (f): 8924-6031 loc.: 229 to 231
Email: cawed@bmb.gov.ph
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